
 

 

M3 Operations Management Update 

 

Due to recent events involving COVID-19, we wanted to remind you that Operations 

Management is officially sunsetting. While our anticipated shutoff date was 3/31/2020, we have 

determined it may be necessary to allow a few more weeks of active use. We will provide 

updates with the official cutoff as we have them.  

As you should already be aware, M3’s reporting tool, Operations Management, is sunsetting. 
Once an updated sunset date has been established, on that date your data will no longer 
populate to Operations Management and you will cease receiving any scheduled reports you 
had created.  

It is being replaced by our new business intelligence tool, Insight. You can look forward to our 
brand-new platform adding value through increased customer driven functionality to include 
graphs, charts, tables and nearly unlimited custom dashboard building options. 

If you would like more information regarding Insight, please submit a case at 
https://help.m3as.com asking for more details.  
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